
The Eel River is a beautiful and valuable natural resource and 

we need your help to keep it clean! 

Volunteers are needed to clear trash and debris from the Eel River.  We will 

be working in the river, filling canoes with trash as we walk downstream.  

Please wear appropriate clothing.  Tennis shoes or boots are required (NO 

SANDALS PLEASE!) Poison ivy and stinging nettle are present along the 

river, so please come prepared!  Gloves, trash bags, and water will be 

provided along with a light lunch for volunteers.  We will begin at the 

North Manchester Street Department, 407 Wabash Road, North 

Manchester at 8:30am.   Advanced registration is required.  If you would 

like to join us, please register in advance by calling Terri at 260-982-5101, or 

e-mail:  tmmichaelis@manchester.edu.  THANKS! 

Middle Eel River Clean-Up 
Saturday, September 14, 2013 
8:30a.m.—1:00 p.m. 

Terri Michaelis  

Watershed Coordinator 

604 E. College Ave. 

North Manchester, IN  46962 

260-982-5101 

tmmichaelis@manchester.edu 
This project has been funded wholly or in part by the United States Environmental Protection Agency under assistance 
agreement C9975482-08 to the Indiana Department of Environmental Management.  The contents of this document do not 

necessarily reflect the views and policies of the Environmental Protection Agency, nor does mention of trade names or 
commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation for use. 

Go GREEN, clean a STREAM! 

 

Due to the presence of  
large amounts of  broken 
glass and rusted metal: 

 
ADULTS ONLY 

PLEASE 
 

When: 
Saturday - 

September  14th, 2013 
8:30am - 1:00 PM 

 
Where: 

North Manchester  
Street Department 
407 Wabash Road 

North Manchester, IN 
 

For more information or 
to register for this event, 

please contact: 


